
Update on Patient Absconded from
Castle Peak Hospital

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority: 

    â€‹The spokesperson for Castle Peak Hospital (CPH) made the following
update today (July 25) regarding an inpatient who earlier absconded from the
hospital:

     The patient has returned to the hospital by himself at 10.20pm yesterday
(July 24).
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